
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 

 

Yolo County operates its programs, activities, and services without regard to race, color or national 

origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under 

Title VI while using County services funded by US Department of Transportation/Federal 

Highway Administration may file a complaint with Yolo County. 

For more information on Yolo County’s civil rights  program  and  the  procedures  to  file  a 

complaint, contact the Clerk of the Board’s office at (530) 666-8195.  Information is also available 

on the Yolo County website, www.yolocounty.org, or by visiting the Yolo County Administrative 

Building at 625 Court Street, Room 204, Woodland, CA 95695. 

A complainant may also file a complaint directly with the Federal Highway Administration by 

filing a complaint with: 

Federal Highway Administration Office of Civil Rights 

Attn: Title VI Program Coordinator 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. Washington, DC 20590  

TTY:   1-800-877-8339;  Voice: 1-866-377-8642 

 

If information is needed in another language, contact (530) 666-8195 for assistance. 

 

  


